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Greetings Sir Knights, 

     It is hard to believe it but we are already a month into 2022. Time moves quickly and we are as well. 

As we start to pick up momentum and move towards Easter and inspections season, we should be 

cognoscente of how we spend our time.  We have lots to do not only in Freemasonry but also in our day-

to-day lives.  February is only 28 days and it will be over in the blink of an eye. I hope that you have 

made plans for Easter and will be joining us in Washington DC, and that you have been working in your 

Commanderies to get ready for your inspection, and of course working candidates and conferring orders. 

It has been so long and I know that knocking off the rust is a bit of a challenge. So while we are all 

running at break neck speed let me ask and remind you all to stop, slow down each day and think about 

what is important in your life and make sure that the speed of your days and nights is not putting what is 

important on a back burner. Time is something we never get back. We never get those moments with our 

family and friends back; we do not get a do over. Take time to plan and make decisions that do not 

distract us from what is important in our lives.  

    I very good friend of mine reminded me just this week how important it is to stop and sit with those 

you love and share a meal. Make sure you are at that family dinner or event and that you share your time 

with your family as well as your Masonic family. Embrace those you love and make sure they know how 

important and special they are to you and difference they make in our lives.     Please stay safe and warm 

this winter season  

Yours in Christ,  

 Sir Knight Peter A. Mooradian  

IN HOC SIGNO VINCES 
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